
HB 1586 

House Finance and Taxation 

I am in support of HB 1586 

 

Chairman Headland and Committee Members 

 This bill provides significant protections for primary residential owners of 
North Dakota. It raises the primary residence property tax credit to $5000.00, 
which is a good thing. It will give the people of North Dakota more disposable 
income to spend on anything they like. This will be very good for North 
Dakota’s economy. This bill also expands the definition of “primary residence.” 
This bill ensures that counties can still pursue delinquent taxes through 
personal debt collection rather than property seizure. This bill is designed to 
protect the North Dakota homeowner. We also need more reforms pertaining 
to property taxes and the North Dakota tax code. But, most of all the state of 
North Dakota needs to drastically cut its spending. 

 

I Strongly urge a Do Pass on HB 1586 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 

US Navy (Veteran) 

US Army-NDNG (Retired) 


